
Stobhillgate First School Bulletin - 10 December 2021

Friends of Stobhillgate - Christmas Raffle
Extra raffle tickets can be collected from the school office. Monday 13th
December is the final day to enter. You have got to be in it to win it!

Friends of Stobhillgate - Coffee and Tea
After school on Wednesday, parents and carers are welcome to stay and have
coffee or tea, a mince pie and there will be some reindeer dust available too.

Church Visit
Year 3 and Year 4 children will be visiting St Mary’s Church on Tuesday 14th
December for a carol service. Please make sure your child has appropriate
clothing: waterproof coats, hats, gloves etc

Christmas Lunch
Christmas lunch is next Wednesday. Please could we ask that you pre-order
through SchoolGrid to help the kitchen estimate numbers.

Year 4 at Sandersons Arcade
The Year 4 children will be performing Christmas songs at Sandersons Arcade on
Wednesday 15th at approx 13:30. Year 4 parents are welcome to come and
watch.

EYFS and Y1 Christmas Party
EYFS and Year 1 children can come to school in their party clothes on Wednesday
ready for their Christmas party. Nursery and Reception will have their party in
the morning and Year 1 will have theirs in the afternoon.

Y2 + Y3 Christmas Parties
Year 2 and Year 3 children can come to school in their party clothes on Thursday.
Year 2 will have their Christmas party in the morning and Year 3 will have theirs
in the afternoon.

Year 4 Christmas Party
Year 4 children can come to school in their party clothes on Friday for their
Christmas party in the morning.

https://app.schoolgrid.co.uk/login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2F


School Milk
A reminder that you need to sign up for school milk at www.coolmilk.com

Christmas Holiday
School will close at 3:15pm on Friday 17th December.
School will recommence on Wednesday 5th January.

Y2 Staffing Update
Can we say a huge thank you to Mrs Bartram, who is leaving us at the end of
this term. She has been a great addition to the Stobhillgate team and the
children have loved being in her class. We would like to wish her all the best for
the future as she starts her new teaching position at Newminster Middle school.

Mrs MacAndrews will become the Year 2 class teacher in January and will also
lead Writing and Art across the School. We are over the moon that Mrs
MacAndrews is joining us and she has already been in class working with the
children in preparation for January.

Christmas Decoration
This year our school is taking part in the Virgin Money, ‘Make £5 Grow project’
here. Every child in the school has created a Christmas decoration which you will
be able to buy just in time for Christmas. Please check Seesaw and Tapestry to
find out more about the decoration your child made and how to purchase it.

http://www.coolmilk.com
https://make-5-grow.co.uk/

